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Friday 10th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

SATs Information Evening – Thursday 23rd January 
 
As part of the preparation for the upcoming SATs, an information session will be held for all 
parents/carers of pupils in Year 2 and Year 6 on Thursday 23rd January at 6.00pm.  
 
Information will be provided on the SATs and we will be able to answer any questions or concerns 
that you may have. 
 
The support of parents in a child`s learning is invaluable, please confirm your attendance to this 
meeting via your child`s Scopay account. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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